


cuts can do the least harm and where spending could be
reallocated more effectively. Our systems of incarceration and
law enforcement take up a disproportionate share of the general
fund and are not bearing an equitable share of proposed cuts.

For example, we’re spending over $15,000/month/person in our
jail, and the majority are held pre-trial for misdemeanors simply
because they can’t afford bail. Juvenile Hall costs over $9M/year
to house an average of just 9 youth. Rountree is almost empty
and could be closed, which would reduce General Fund
contributions to corrections by 10%. These are costly, outdated
approaches that don’t serve public safety and divert funding from
what actually works.

By contrast, community-based mental health, housing, and youth
programs have been shown to prevent crises and reduce
reliance on emergency services and incarceration. Redirecting
funds from excess incarceration capacity toward these programs
would save money and strengthen our community.

This budget is a test of our priorities. We can continue to chase
crises with expensive, punitive systems—or we can invest in
prevention and healing. I urge you to reject cuts to health and
human services, fully fund programs serving vulnerable
populations, and reduce spending on underused incarceration
infrastructure.

Let’s invest in long-term safety and well-being—for all of Santa
Cruz County.

 

Luisa Magarian

District 3




